From: Lynch, John 

Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 9:03 AM
All UT Employees and Friends,
Today the UT under the banner of  MLIM Holdings, Manchester Lynch Integrated Holdings, an affiliate of the ownership of the UT, entered into an agreement to acquire the assets of the North County Times. As Papa Doug has said in the attached release, “we intend to super serve each and every market in which we enter. Since San Diego is our home this is a logical acquisition.”
 

The acquisition is scheduled to close on October 1, 2012. We currently are fielding research that will provide a roadmap as to how best to operate the NCT, in conjunction with the UT. Early, indicators are that the NCT is highly regarded for its prep and youth sports coverage. The UT has recently made a huge commitment to Prep and youth sports on multiple platforms, under the leadership of Larry Graham, the new Executive Sports Editor of the UT. This commitment will be consistent with the NCT excellence in this area.
 

Once we have garnered the research MLIM will finalize its plans as to operations and content. I ask that all employees continue to perform brilliantly during the interim period and throughout the transition. No other comments will be made until the closing.
 

John
